
 

 

 

From the Pastor                                      July 13, 2025 
 

Welcome to our  
GOD & COUNTRY DAY! 

We do hope you can be with  
us tonight at 6pm for our  

special service. It will be a time to 
Remember and Reflect over the history of our  

nation. It is also a time to Rededicate ourselves to  
honoring God for His protection and provision. It is also 

time to recognize our VETS (past and present). Let’s all plan 
to be in attendance as we celebrate our theme of 

“MARCHING ON!” 
There will be special music by our choir, a special  

message by Bro. Ken Jackson & a special presentation to 
our Military Vets. 

May God be Honored and Glorified! We are still PROUD to 
be an AMERICAN! 

 
 

Vacation Bible School 
Come bring your kids, your 

kids friends and find out what exactly you need 
to be Rescued from…  

“the LORD did bring the children of Isreal 

out of the land of Egypt”  -Exo 12:51 
 
 

Please keep praying and giving weekly to 
“Faith Promise.” This is how we support 

our Missionaries, Your giving matters!!   
 

 

Giving 



 

 

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 
Sunday Morning: 

Dawn Fitz 
 

Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Melissa Marlowe 
 

Doug Beaver and the family would like to 

thank the church for all the prayers, kind 

words and the all the food given in the passing 

of our sweet sister in Christ, Cathy Beaver.  

Please continue to keep Bro. Doug and the 

family in your prayers. 

 

JUNIORS ARE YOU READY!! 
Junior Campers, will need to be at 

the church Monday the 21st at 
9:15am to leave on time! 

 
Parking Lot Fund is at $74,757, keep 
praying and giving as God leads! 

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $8,236.00 
Faith Promise ................    1,112.00         
Other Missions ..............        720.00 
Building Fund  ................          25.00 
Parking Lot  ................        460.00 
Miscellaneous  ................        927.81  
 

Total……………..……   $11,480.81 
                                                          

WANTED: Servant Minded Employees 
We are still looking for employees who are interested 
in a position in our school. The need at the moment is 
for helpers in classrooms and for cleaning. See Paul 
Cahoon if you or someone you know is interested. 


